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Milan, 11 June 2019 - Il Sole 24 ORE S.p.A. announces that the new Bylaws 

of the Company, as amended in extraordinary session by the Shareholders' 

Meeting of 30 April 2019, are publicly available at the registered office in Via 

Monte Rosa 91, Milan, on the Company's website at www.gruppo24ore.com, 

as well as on the 1INFO authorized storage mechanism at www.1info.it, and 

in accordance with the additional manners envisaged by current legislation. 

 

For further information: 
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